

WHEATLAND-CHILI CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

13 Beckwith Avenue, Scottsville, NY 14546

Deborah Leh, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools

585.889.6246 deborah_leh@wheatland.k12.ny.us

January 18, 2018

TO: Board of Education

FROM: Deborah Leh, Ed.D.

RE: Acceptance of Donation to Extraclass

I am recommending the acceptance of a donation from the Wheatland-Chili Class of 1967 to the Extraclass International Club in memory of Jill Skivington Jackett in the amount of \$400.

Ed Wilkins from the Class of 1967 contacted me after Jill's passing, sharing that the Class had remaining funds and asking about options for donation. Jill's father, Mike, graduated in this year and there was an interest in recognizing Jill in some fashion. I met with Ed Wilkins and Bill Hickey today, and they shared that they wished to donate the funds to the International Club to support a student's ability to participate in that experience.